
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It is fast approaching the end of term and we are now asking for donations of Easter Eggs 
(of all sizes) to form the prizes in our Easter Egg Raffle.  All donations will be gratefully 
accepted! Can all donations be received by Wednesday 29th March. 

 

Raffle tickets will go on sale from Monday 27th March. Tickets will cost 20p per ticket. All 
of the money raised will go towards school funds.  

 

The winners will be announced on Friday 31st March. Good luck!  

 

We appreciate your ongoing support with our school events and look forward to 
announcing the lucky winners.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss Tye                                            Ms Russell  

 

Deputy Head of School                      Head of School-Whitehorse Infants 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


